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April 6,1994 ]

30- 4/4 417
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
Radiation Protection Branch
Washington, D.C. 20555

STAHDEPARTMENTOF

HEALTH D- Sir:

DMslon Of
Radiologkal Health

31so tzestreet Enclosed is Mississippi's 1993 Calendar Year report of environmental
Post 06ce Box 1700 activities at the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station. These activities were

$9Nt-
PP conducted by the Division of Radiological Health, Mississippi State

601/3544057 Department of Health, in accordance with Cooperative Agreement No.
601/3544167 FAX NRC-29-83-621.

The original was sent to the NRC's Public Document Room, Washington,
DC, and a copy is being provided to the Division of Contracts and
Property Management and the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations,
Washington, DC. Should you have any questions or comments regarding
this report, please direct them to Bob Bell at (601) 354-6657.

Sincerely,

f|}, /b.

Eddie S. Fuente, Director
Division of Radiological Health
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